
         Weekday Mass Times: Glenisland Church at 7pm & Islandeady Church at 8pm. 

         Weekend Mass Times: Glenisland Church SAT 7pm & Islandeady Church SUN 11am.   

+ + + 

       Remembering in our Masses this week:  (Sun 16
th

 Jan – Sun 23
rd

 Jan) 
Sat 15th                  - Nora Fahy, Mucknagh (2nd Anniv), her husband Joe & son Michael & DFM. 

- Mike & Mary Fergus & DFM. 

Sun 16th                         - John & Margaret Prendergast, Annagh & DFM. 

- Michael & Nora McDonnell, Graffeybeg & DFM. 

- Nicola Kingcombe (2nd Anniv). 

Mon 17th               - No Mass Intentions. 

Tues 18th                       - No Mass Intentions. 

Wed 19th          - No Mass Intentions. 

Thurs 20th                               - 7pm Glenisland: Ruth O’Donnell. 

Fri 21st   - No Mass Intentions. 

Sat 22nd              - Tommie O’Malley, Cornanool & DFM. 

Sun 23rd                   - Patrick & Annie Neary, Ballyglass & DFM. 

- Mary McLoughlin (4th Anniv), husband Michael & DM of McLoughlin & Graven F. 

                                                                          + + + 

    People of God ministering / helping in CHURCH next Week: Sat / Sun 22nd / 23rd Jan   

                                                                         + + + 

 Monday:        Feast of St. Anthony of Egypt, Abbot. 

 Tuesday:        Feast of St. Fursa, Abbot & Missionary 

 Wednesday:  Feast of St. Wulfstan, Bishop. 

 Thursday:     Feast of St. Fabian, Pope & Martyr. 

 Friday:          Feast of St. Agnes, Virgin & Martyr. 

 Saturday:      Feast of St. Vincent, Deacon & Martyr. 

 Sunday:         Third Sunday in Ordinary Time.  

                                                                 + + +                                                                      

The Rotas for Islandeady church was posted out to the different Ministers in the past week. 

If you didn’t recieve your rota for 2022 please let Fr. Chris know so it can be posted to you. 

The Glenisland Rota for 2022 has been kindly co-ordinated locally by Michelle Lavelle  

                                                                    + + +                                     

Pilgrimage to Medjugorge (Week 1) from 21
st
 Sept – 28

th
 Sept 2022, Knock to Mostar. 

(Week 2) from 28
th

 Sept – 5
th

 Oct 2022, Knock to Mostar. If €100 deposit is paid before     

31
st
 Jan, price will be €725, otherwise it is €775. Please call Anne Keadin on (086) 376 6293.                 

                                                                    + + + 

To book an Anniversary Mass please email Fr Chris at parishig2017@gmail.com or    

contact him at (087) 1962 674. Please also provide your name and phone number.  

                                                                    + + +                                                         

Temporary Road Closure of L1811 (Church Rd) to facilitate surfacing of road on Friday 

21
st
 Jan from 11am – 4pm & on Monday 24

th
 Jan from 8am – 5pm.                                                                                                                                                                                      

                                                                                                                                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             St Patrick’s Church, Islandeady and the Holy Rosary Church, Glenisland.  

        Websites:   islandeady.ie /glenislandnewsflash.ie /mayo.ie /tuamarchdiocese.org              
             + + + 

   Sunday 16
th

 Jan 2022 – 2
nd

 Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

 
 

                                                                       + + + 

Since the wine provided for the wedding was finished, 

the mother of Jesus said to him: 

“They have no wine.” 

Jesus said: “Woman, why turn to me? My hour has not come yet.” 
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In today’s Gospel, we are informed that the fulfilment of God’s promise is 

compared to a wedding feast. The wine that flows in plenty speaks of the 

joy of the kingdom.  

                                                               + + +                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               
If you would like to take Communion home to a family member or a neighbour, please let      

Fr. Chris know so arrangements can be made to safely distribute Communion.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

                                                               + + + 

                           Pastoral visits to the sick and housebound are an important part of   

                           Parish life. Anyone who was receiving a pastoral visit by Fr. Chris  

                           before the virus & would like to receive the Sacraments again need  

                           to contact the Priest & make the necessary arrangements.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

                                                                  + + +                  

Islandeady GAA Scrap Metal Collection takes place next Sat 22
nd

 January. Drop off 

point is Islandeady Church Car Park 9am – 5pm. This fundraiser is an opportunity to 

offload any object that is of no further use to you, provided that it contains some metal. 

Proceeds from this fundraiser will go towards Islandeady GAA. Please contact Tony on 

(086) 7955 254 or Michael on (087) 9855 324 for more info or to arrange to have your      

scrap metal picked up.                                                                                                                                  

                                                               + + + 

                 In your Prayers you are kindly asked to remember the following who died: 

- Aisling Murphy, Tullamore, who died tragically during the week. 

Eternal Rest grant unto her O Lord, and may she Rest in Peace, Amen. 

                                                               + + +                                           

You can now play the Islandeady GAA Lotto Online..!! Go to: 

https://smartlotto.ie/islandeady-gaa/   No Winner from the last online draw.                                   

The next Draw takes place next Sun 23
rd

 Jan. The Jackpot will be €7,000.      

The Lucky Dip Prize winners: Tanya McLoughlin & . 

                                                                  + + +                                                                                                                   

                             Please remember in  prayer all from the Parish who are in hospital at 

                             this time of year, those waiting for test results, those waiting for  

                             operations & procedures. Remember those in Nursing Homes or living  

                             alone in their own homes and all those who selflessly care for them. 

                                                                   + + +                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

 Islandeady Ladies’ Club meets every Tues night at 8pm in the Community Centre. 

 Wednesday Get-together meets every Wed from 11:30am in the Community Centre. 

 Islandeady Foróige continues every Thurs & Fri night in the Community Centre.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

                                                                   + + +                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                 

The Parish of Islandeady/Glenisland welcome Bishop Francis Duffy who was installed as 

Archbishop of Tuam last Sunday. We wish him many years of health & happiness in his 

new role. We wish Archbishop Neary a long, healthy & humble retirement.                                     

“Today I assume my responsibilities as Archbishop of Tuam. I come here knowing very few 

and so I really look forward to getting to know the priests, religious and parishioners as I 

move around and meet a great variety of people.” – Archbishop Francis Duffy.                                        

The National Board for Safeguarding Children in the Catholic Church in Ireland has 

conducted a review of safeguarding practice in the Archdiocese of Tuam, and its final report 

was received recently. Archbishop Neary has welcomed the findings of the report and its 

positive assessment of the application of the 7 Safeguarding Standards right across the 

Archdiocese. Thanks to the priests and local safeguarding representatives, volunteers and 

youth workers, parish & diocesan personnel, the diocesan safeguarding committee, the 

diocesan Case Management Committee, the Designated Liaison Persons and those who 

deliver safeguarding training. You can view the report on:                              

www.tuamarchdiocese.org/2021/12/nbsccc-safeguarding-review-2021/                                                                      

                                                                      + + + 

Our Parish churches in Islandeady & Glenisland are open every day, not just on Sundays.   

Drop in anytime to light a candle and enjoy some quiet time for prayer & reflection.           

God wants full custody, not just weekend visits...!!                                                      

                                                                    + + +                                          

Drop In Listening Service at Knock Counselling Centre is open to everyone if you feel the 

need to talk to someone in confidence. No appointment necessary. Open on Thursdays from 

11am with the final session no later than 3pm. For more info, contact Knock Counselling 

Centre on (094) 96 38677.                                                        

                                                                    + + +                                                         

The Youth Ministry at Knock Shrine will resume school retreats throughout 2022. Available 

to both primary & secondary schools & offer students a meaningful, spiritually uplifting day. 

Retreat programmes are flexible. To plan a school retreat, you can contact a member of the 

Youth Ministry Team on (094) 93 75321 or email youthministry@knockshrine.ie  

                                                                    + + +                                                                          

Anam Cara Mayo, the organisation that supports bereaved parents, is holding a Parent 

Evening on Tues 25
th

 Jan at 7:20pm in the TF Royal Hotel, Castlebar. This is a free event 

& open to all bereaved parents regardless of the age your child died or whether it was recent 

or not. Please contact info@anamcara.ie or (085) 2888 888 for further queries. 

                                                                       + + +                                                                      

This week is the Week of Prayer for Christian Unity which runs from the 18
th

 – 25
th
 Jan. 

The theme this year is: “We saw the star in the East, and we came to worship him.” 

                                                                       + + +                                                              

Islandeady GAA/LGFA Pre-season Training U-12/U-17  - Athletic Development for 

GAA/LGFA under lights on Wednesday 19
th

 Jan at 7pm. Skills Development Training under 

lights on Friday 21
st
 Jan at 7pm. Cost is €20 & new members welcome. For more details 

contact (087) 763 2669 or (086) 605 5214. 

                                                                       + + + 

                                                      Thought for the Week 

         The wedding in Cana was the wedding of the decade, with fabulous catering! 

    But the point of the story is to reveal Christ’s glory so that we may have faith in him! 

                                       This sermon unpacks two related points: 

1. We see that Christ is the one, full of love, who is concerned for the ordinary events 

      in our lives and who desires to bless us with abundance. 

2. We see that when there is troubles in life, we can turn to Jesus and act in faith, 

              even when we don’t understand or feel faith. 

                This is what it means to have faith in Jesus. 

                                                      + + +                                                                                    

In light of the tragic death of Ashling Murphy in Tullamore during the week..... 

     We pray for her grieving family & for an end to violence against women!                                       
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